
Washington State Closure and Recall 
 

The ISSC was notified today of a closure and recall associated with levels of PSP.  It appears 

from the list below that all of the product has been contained and will be disposed of 

appropriately.  The harvest area was Henderson Bay and the distribution was as listed below: 

 

A.        Southern California                 

Total of 1554 dozen oysters.  All of the product has been contained.  

 

B.        Hong Kong                  

Total of 293 dozen oysters.  All of the product will be destroyed upon arrival. 

 

C.        Seattle  

Total of 147 dozen oysters.  All of the product has been contained.  

 

D.        Seattle 

Total of 575 dozen oysters.  All of the product has been contained 

 

E.         Taiwan 

Total of 113 dozen oysters.  All of the product will be disposed. 

 

F.         Salt Lake City  

Total of 10 dozen oysters.  All of the product will be disposed. 

 

G.        Boise 

Total of 40 dozen oysters.  All of the product will be disposed. 

 

H.        Alaska  

Total of 80 dozen oysters.  All of the product will be disposed. 

 

I.          Portland  

Total of 25 dozen oysters.  All of the product will be disposed. 

 

For more information contact: 

 

Rick F. Porso, RS, REHS 

Manager, Licensing and Certification 

Healthy Communities and Environment 

Environmental Public Health Division 

Washington State Department of Health 

PO Box 47824 

Olympia, WA 98504-7824 

Phone:  360-236-3302 

Fax:  360-236-2257 

E-mail:  Rick.Porso@doh.wa.gov 
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